
Dear Friends,
   Happy October…I love October!  We are deep into the NFL Season, the Penndel/Potomac men’s conference 
(which is my favorite weekend of the year!) is coming up fast, and I am knee-deep in prep for the 2019 Invincible 
Mantour conferences.  But before we dive full-force into October, allow me to share 
about some of the September highlights.  
   We enjoyed continuing traveling on the weekends and speaking at churches about 
our work with AGUS Missions as well as sharing about how people can conquer the 
mountains that keep them trapped and unable to follow God into their Promised Land.  
I am booking spots for 2019 to share in churches, if you are interested in me coming 
to share, contact me and we will schedule it.

   We were so excited to hold our first ever Mantour Conference in the New York 
District.  We had a great turnout of men, and God move mightily at the altar in our 
main session.  
   One of my favorite testimonies is the story of a man in his eighties who has been 
seeking the baptism in the Holy Spirit for years.   At the end of the main session, 
he came forward to answer the call to conquer his mountains.   What a moment for 
both him and the men in his church when he was slain in the Spirit and received 
the Baptism in the Holy Spirit with the evidence of speaking in tongues for the first 

time!   Not only was he overjoyed, but the men in his church, who knew how long he’d been seeking, were so 
excited for him!   They kept telling us this story over and over again!   
   The host church immediately rebooked for next year, telling us that so many men were asking them if we 
would be coming back in 2019.  So the 2019 NY Mantour Conference is officially scheduled for September 14, 
2019!

   I was so excited when Chaplain Pete Squillo contacted me to let me know that Mercer 
State Correctional Institute had started a weekly Bible study using the Under Construction 
Books that our ministry was able to donate thanks to the generosity of the men who gave 
in this years’s Mantour Challenge.  Thanks to their generous giving, we met our goal of be-
ing able to donate 1,200 copies of Under Construction to men in state and federal prisons, 
homeless shelters, Teen Challenge Centers, and halfway houses!

   We can only do this and the other ministry we do thanks to the generous giving of our monthly financial part-
ners.  
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I know beyond a shadow of a doubt that we can do even more if we are able to raise 100% of our 
support budget.  

Completely raising our budget would allow us to:

-Focus 100% of my time to the ministry as I would no longer need to split my time between the 
work of the ministry and raising our support budget.

-Reach more men inside of prisons.  We have had a greater demand for our books in prisons than 
we have funds to print and ship the books.  I HATE having to say “No” or “Wait” to prison chap-
lains who request our resources, but unfortunately, it happens from time to time as we wait for 
more funds to print more books.  

-We could do more pro bono conferences to Teen Challenge centers and travel to speak to more 
halfway houses and prisons.  God is opening doors for me to share in prisons, but it requires 
funds for travel and often overnight lodging.   

I have raised 40% of my monthly budget, but with your help we can raise the remainder of this 
budget.  We need your help to make our ministries finances to be equal to the breadth of the call 
God has given to us.  Together, we can continue reaching men inside and outside of the church 
with the Gospel! We would love to have you join the team.

I appreciate each of you as you continue to pray for this ministry.   We are really seeing God grow 
and expand the ministry and men are being touched mightily by the Spirit.  This is only possible 
because of your support!

Reaching men together,

Jamie Holden



PRAY REQUESTS:
We are so appreciative of your prayer support.  Please pray for:

1.   As always, please keep my physical health in prayer.  I have really been struggling physically the past 
few weeks and covet your prayers.   Pray that the Holy Spirit will give me the strength and pain relief to do 
what He has called me to do.

2.  Pray for the upcoming Penndel/Potomac Courage Men’s Conference and for all men who will attend.  
Pray that the Holy Spirit’s Presence is stronger than ever and that men’s lives are changed through the ses-
sions and around the altar.

3.    We have raised 40% of our monthly budget, and we still have 60% to go!  Please pray that God will con-
tinue to speak to individuals and churches to partner with us on a monthly basis so we can reach our bud-
get.  Also, pray against discouragement as we keep moving forward on this missionary journey.

JOIN THE TEAM:
I am in need of individuals and men’s ministries to partner with me as a Missionary Associate on a month-
ly basis.   I work on Mantour Conferences and the Mantour resources full time year round, and would value 
your financial support.  Will you prayerfully consider partnering with me and with Mantour Ministries 
on monthly or yearly basis?  You can give online at www.giving.ag.org using Account Number 2813962, or 
print and return the form below using account Number 2813962.


